a) which

b) whose



وزارة التربية التوجيه الفني للغة الإنجليزية

# امتحان الفترة الدراسية الثانية للعـــام الدراســـى 2015/2014م

(المفردات/القواعد/الوظائف اللغوية/أسئلة الكتاب المقرر/التعبير/الاستيعاب المقروء)
Total (50 Marks)

## I-Vocabulary (8 Marks)

		<del>-</del>		
A) Choose the corr	ect word from	a, b, c and d : ( 4X 1	<u>=4)</u>	
1-Islam teaches us t	0	our parents and el	der people.	
a) cascade	b) capture	c) fawn upon	d) obey	
2- Mona shouted	down	the hall, she must be	angry.	
a) awkwardly	b) loudly	c) dangerously	d) rarely	
3- Rats are small ar	nimals but they	may carry		
a) illnesses	b) pilots	c) tramways	d)folktales	
4- I feel	abou	t going to Hala Febru	ary festival.	
a) various	b) ritual	c) enthusiastic	d) demostic	
<b>B</b> ) Fill in the space	es with the suita	ble words from the	list : (4X 1 =4)	
(injury -	mostly - pave	ment - rich in - pa	ss down )	
5) You should walk	on the road	to avoid fa	ast cars.	
6) Facebook, Twite	er and WhatsApp	o areuse	ed by everybody.	
7) Kuwait desert is	oil	and different minrer	als.	
		have knee		
	11- G	rammar ( 5 Mark	(S)	
C) Choose the corr	ect answer from	n a, b, c and d : ( 4 X	$\frac{1}{2} = 2 \text{ Marks}$	5
9) There isn't	parkin	g space for all the car	rs in the street.	
a) some	b) many	c) too few	d) enough	
10) Fahad	to spe	eak English before he	went to school.	
a) had learnt	b) learns	c) learning	g d) learn	
11) Omar	running v	when he fell down and	d broke his arm.	
a) is	b) was	c) were	d) are	
12) The man	wears	s a hat is my father	r <b>.</b>	

c) who

d) when

#### تابع/ امتحان اللغة الإنجليزية ( الصف التاسع ) الفترة الدراسية الثانية 2014 - 2015 الصفحة الثانية

D) Do as shown be	etween brackets: (3X	<u>1 = 3)</u>	
13) Abeer said: "I	travelled to Mecca for C	Omra ." (Complete/ro	eported)
Abeer said that			
14) If I visited Eng	land,		(Complete the sentence)
15) Khaled has left	the hospital.	( Change into 1	negative )
	III-Language Fu	inctions ( 6 Marks)	
E) Write what	you would say in the fo	llowing situations : (4 X	$1^{1/2} = 6$
•	d," Obeying parents is a		6
17) Two of your cl	assmates are ill, they ha	ve a sore throat.	
18) Your brother w	ants to eat Indian food. I	He thinks it is delicious.	
19) Your mother as	ks you about your favou	rite colour .	
		<del></del>	

### تابع/ امتحان اللغة الإنجليزية ( الصف التاسع ) الفترة الدراسية الثانية 2014 - 2015 الصفحة الثالثة

# IV- Set Book (5 Marks)

F) Answer only (1 hree) questions out of the following: $(3 \times 1 = 3)$	5			
20) If you were asked to solve traffic problems in Kuwait, what would you suggest?				
21) From your point of view, how can someone avoid catching cold?				
22) In your opinion what is the best way to spend a holidy?				
23) There are different ways to live a happy life, explain.				
(Literature Time) G) Answer only (One) question out of the following: $(1 \times 2 = 2)$				
24) In your opinion, what are the qualities of a good servant?				
25) Havy ann you have a guagasaful ioumnay?	•••••			
25) How can you have a successful journey?				

#### ابع/ امتحان اللغة الإنجليزية ( الصف التاسع ) الفترة الدراسية الثانية 2014 - 2015 الصفحة الرابعة

#### V-Writing (12 Marks)

نمـــوذج إ**جـــ**ابـة

"Although 70% of the world is covered with water, we can only drink a little of it. Clean water is very important to our life"



Plan and write a report of two paragraphs of (12) sentences about "Water".

\* The following main ideas and guide words/phrases may help you:

1<sup>st</sup> paragraph: Sources of water (rain – sea water – rivers – desalination plants – underground)

2<sup>nd</sup> paragraph: The importance of water (cooking and drinking – washing – water plants – keep healthy – controls body temperature )

#### Plan your topic here (2 marks)

#### تابع/ امتحان اللغة الإنجليزية ( الصف التاسع ) الفترة الدراسية الثانية 2014 - 2015 الصفحة الخامسة

## Write your topic here

			•••••
			• • • • • • •
	•••••		
			• • • • • • •
			• • • • • • •
			• • • • • • •
	, <b></b>		
	Т	Cotal mark of comp	osition
Exposition of ideas, paragraphing and number of sentences	8 1/2		
Pre-writing techniques ( brainstorming, mind mapping , outlining )	2	12	
Spelling and structure.	1		

1/2

Handwriting, spacing and punctuation.

#### تابع/ امتحان اللغة الإنجليزية ( الصف التاسع ) الفترة الدراسية الثانية 2014 - 2015 الصفحة السادسة

#### VI -Reading Comprehension (14 m.)

#### Read the following passage then answer the questions below:

Italians know and love good food. It is part of their culture. Many Italians think that fast food is a terrible idea.

In 1986, something happened in Italy. An American fast food restaurant- a McDonald's-opened in Rome. Many Italians were surprised and angry. They thought this is an attack on Italian culture. A man called Carlo Petrini, decided to fight back. He started a group called *Slow Food*. Today about 70 milion people belong to the group. They live in forty five countries aroung the world. More people join every day.

The <u>members</u> of Slow Food have many ideas in common. There are a lot of problems with food today, they say. Fast food is one of them. For one thing it is not healthy food. Also, it is the same everywhere "that's boring" they say. They want to keep traditional cooking with all its variety.

Slow food members say "people should buy more local food. It is fresh, and it is part of our culture." One American, Gary Nabhan, decided to try this. For one year, all his food came from plants and animals near his home in Arisona. One local animal is the rattlesnake. He ate that too! In his book *Comming Home to Eat*, He says **it** tastes like chicken.

Fast food is reaching more and more parts of the world. But Slow Food is getting its message to more and more people too.

message to more and	a more people too.		
A) Choose the corre	ect answer from a, b, c and	d:	(4x2=8)
1) The best title for	this passage could be		
a) Slow food		b) Fast food	
c) Italian cultu	ire	d) Local book	
2) The underlined w	ord ( <i>members</i> ) in the 3 <sup>rd</sup> pa	ragraph means	
a) people who fight each other		b) people of differe	ent nationalities
c) people belon		d) close friends	
3) The underlined pr	ronoun '' <u>it</u> '' in the 4 <sup>th</sup> para	graph refers to	
a)food	b) his home	c) rattlesnake	d) his book
4) The main idea of	the 2 <sup>nd</sup> paragraph is		
a) starting the	<b>Slow Food goup</b>	b) living in different p	oarts of the world
c) holding a figl	ht against the Italian cultur	re d) the opining of McI	<b>Donalds restaurant</b>
B) Answer the follo	wing questions:		(3x2=6)
5) How is fast food	considered a problem to Ital	ians?	
•••••			
6) Why did Carlo Pe	etrini, decide to started a gro	up called Slow Food?	
•••••			
7) What did Gary N	abhan do ?		
•			